
ACUSD Meal Service Update 4/6/2020 and 5/5/2020 

The Amador County Unified School District Food Service program will provide an opportunity 
for families to drive through and pick up meals for the children in their family at a number of 
school sites during the school closures. 

Please note the following updates: children no longer need to be present when picking 
up meals. The following schools will provide a lunch for that day and a breakfast for the 
following day. Starting Monday, March 23, 2020 and continuing through the duration of a 
school closure associated with the Coronavirus pandemic, sack lunch meals will be 
available Monday through Friday between 11:00 AM and 1:00 PM. 

Friday, April 10 and Monday, April 13, 2020 are holidays. Meal services will not be 
available, as all employees will be on a well-earned break. Families who would like can 
request student double meals on Thursday April 9th to get them through the 10th. On Monday, 
April 13 we will not be offering meal service that day but will resume normal meal delivery on 
Tuesday, April 14, 2020. We urge families to check in with the local Interfaith Food Bank, or 
ask about the food bank boxes when you pick up meals from ACUSD Food Services at school 
sites. 

*GET IN LINE to access meals.

A lunch meal with a next day breakfast meal will be given to children ages 0-18 at the following 
locations: 

School Sites: 11am - 1pm 

• Amador High School
• Argonaut High School
• Ione Jr. High School
• Plymouth Elementary School
• Pine Grove Elementary School
• Pioneer Elementary School

Other sites: 

• Mace Meadows Golf Course, 11:00 to 11:30
• River Pines store, 11:00 to 11:30
• Downtown Fiddletown, 11:00 to 11:30
• The Oaks, 11:00 to 11:30
• The Blues in Comanche Village, 11:45 to 12:15
• Jackson Hills Apartments from 11:00 - 11:15
• Jackson Apartments from 11:00 - 11:15
• Meadows Apartments from 11:20 - 11:35 
• Kennedy Meadows from 11:20 - 11:35 

Contact Mike Pingree, Food Service Director, with questions: (209) 257-7792 

Please remember that social distancing is still in effect. Student's do not need to be present to 
pick up food. You can also ask staff about food boxes from Interfaith Food Bank. 
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